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Key Stage 1 Panathlon 

 
Our Key Stage 1 team finished fourth in this annual competition. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Key Stage 2 Panathlon 

 
The older children won silver medals having competed against 7 other schools. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
Football 

The girls and boys teams have enjoyed success in their matches. 

 
SPILL Festival 

Mrs Furniss arranged for 12 of our pupils to participate in the SPILL Festival 
News News News project. This involved filming and editing local news 

broadcasts and then putting on a performance to the public in a local theatre. 

 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
School Council 

 
The new School Council is well established and has been meeting monthly 

with Miss Zych. They are continuing with the recent eco school initiative       
and ensuring we are being environmentally aware. 

 
School Council members take part in a weekly litter pick, and they are               
busy organising a Cleaner Air Day scheduled for next term. They have 

improved the recycling of rubbish in school and reduced the use of                    
single use plastic at lunchtimes.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
Anti-bullying Week / Odd Socks Day 

 
We thought about the issue of bullying and how best to tackle it through our 
assemblies and in PSHE lessons. Mrs Dorrington organised an Odd Sock 

Day, where we celebrated the fact that we are all special and unique. 

 

The usual regular 

events have taken 

place, including 

Diwali Celebrations 

Bring an Adult to 

School sessions 

Parents’ evenings 

Remembrance Day 

service 

Multisports Club 

Creative Club 

Cinema Trip 

 


